## **PUBLIC MEETING**

## ONE-YEAR REVIEW OF MANHATTAN AVENUE BIKEWAY



The City Council will hold a public meeting to conduct a one-year review of the bike lanes and bike sharrows on Manhattan Avenue between 1st Street and 15th Street. The City is interested in the community's opinion of the bikeway.

CITY COUNCIL MEETING
WHEN: May 19, 2015 at 6:30 P.M.
WHERE: City Hall Council Chambers
1400 Highland Avenue, Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

All interested parties are encouraged to attend and participate or submit written comments. The Staff Report will be available at www.citymb.info on May 15, 2015 after 5:00 P.M. For additional information or to submit your comments, please contact Erik Zandvliet, City Traffic Engineer, at (310) 802-5522 or email at ezandvliet@citymb.info.